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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW 

YEAR 
 

Dear patients! 
 

We would like to inform you that our clinic is limited opened from  

December, 24th until January, 8th, 2017. 
 

During the holidays there will always be one person on duty. 
Please be prepared for waiting times when calling. You can 

always reach us via e-mail.  
We will contact you as soon as possible. 

Our e-mail: office@wunschbaby.at.  
 
 

To arrange appointments for blood tests, ultrasounds or other 
analysis, our telephone line will be operating  

 
MON-THU 08:00am – 03:00pm, 

FRI 08:00am – 12:00am, 
SAT/public holiday from 08:00am – 09:30am. 

 
Please notice that January, 06th the Institute is closed. 

 
We will be here for you from January 07th. 

 
For further information please ask at the reception! 

 

Ihr Wunschbaby-Team 


